





23rd November

Empowering Learners for their future

Phone: (02) 69 756154 Email: Weethalle-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Principal: Jason Hurley Term 4: Week 7

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

This week staff and students will be heading to Dubbo for our overnight excursion at Dubbo Zoo. Parents are reminded to check the information list of what to bring. The bus will be departing the school at 9am Thursday morning. Please have students at the school by 8:45am so that the bus can be packed. If students are bringing digital devices to capture photos on, they must not be internet capable and they should be fully charged before the excursion. There will be no opportunities to charge digital devices on the excursion.

COVID-19 Reminder

Students who are sick or displaying flu like symptoms will not be permitted to attend the excursion. When dropping off students on Thursday morning parents are reminded to adhere to the 1.5m social distancing rule from other adults dropping off their children.

Jason Hurley Principal

	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
This Week	23 Kinder Transition Full day	24	25	26 Dubbo Zo	27 oo Excursion

Coming Soon: 7th - 11th Dec Intensive Swimming Program

Mon, 14th Dec Presentation Night, 5 pm

Three actions you can take to help manage the spread of COVID-19:

- Wash your hands regularly and thoroughly.
- 2. Sneeze into your elbow or a tissue, disposing of the tissue straight away and then washing your hands.
- 3. Stay home if you are unwell. We will send home staff or students who show signs of being unwell through the day.



TERM 4 REMINDERS:

PLEASE make sure students bring a water bottle every day.

Please do not send students who are unwell to school. If students are sick for 3 days they need to return with a medical certificate for absent days.

Please drop students off and pick them up outside the school gates. Remember to social distance yourselves while waiting. We are asking that staff and students are the ONLY people on the school grounds at this time. If you need to speak to your child's classroom teacher, please ring the front office and we will organise this for you.

BLAND SHIRE COUNCIL



Bland Shire Library's annual Summer Reading Club 40-Day Challenge is on again!!!

The Summer Reading Club 40-Day Challenge is free for school students aged 5 — 16 years.

No matter what your child's age or level of reading, they can read as many or as few books as they like ... as long as they read! Their challenge is to read for a minimum of 40 days between the official dates of December 1, 2020 and January 31, 2021. To help your child reach their goal, there will be rewards along the way and lots of fun activities! To find out more, simply visit Bland Shire Library or contact library staff on 6979 0272

Registration for the 2020-21 Summer Reading Club 40-Day Challenge



will commence Monday 23 November 2020

Vacation Care



Vacation Care is located at Children Services Unit, 130 Pine Street, West <u>Wyalong</u>. Our service is for children attending school, aged 5-12 years. Session Times—8:30 am—5 pm

Monday Hth December Tuesday 5th December Wednesday 6th December Thursday 17th December Friday 18th December Christmas Cooking

Water Fun Day

Movie Trivia Marathon

Christmas

Cooking

Christmas

Christmas

Cooking

Christmas

Christmas

Cooking

Christmas

Cost: \$30 per session

What your child requires: recess, lunch, water bottle, hat and suitable footwear. Please contact CSU admin on 6972 2795 for booking or further information.



2020 Christmas FOOD & GIFTS APPEAL



Please place your non-perishable in-date FOOD in the basket under our Christmas tree before 16th December



Please place your unwrapped Christmas gifts for children aged under 10 beneath our Christmas tree before 16th December











If you love **LEGO** - like a challenge and want to be in the running to win

Great Prizes visit the

Bland Shire Library LEGI Legends Facebook
Page to join

It's Free and Fun for All Ages



For more information phone Bland Shire Library 6979 0272

